
Please don’t.  My once peaceful homestead is surrounded by corporate grows, and also cartel.  They keep adding 

more plants, drilling more wells, dropping the water table, importing valley water.   What are we supposed to do 

when our wells go dry and we can’t get valley water because it has all gone to plants? 

 

You threw all the mom and pop growers under the bus of corporate dollars, and by this move, you are hanging what’s 

left of family farms out to dry.  You could have had a cooperative/cottage model that would have been part of a 

sustainable green revolution, but no, you had to bow to corporate greed.  Stop it. 

 

Twenty five plants was good and sustainable.  Expanding corporate grows is madness.  More plastic pollution, more 

light pollution, sucking the aquifer dry, and there is no more quiet in the woods because every damn hoop house has 

a generator running all night. 

 

Please don’t do this.  It’s a drought year, we need our water.  Even if it wasn’t a drought, it’s still wrong. 

 


